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Representative Owens:

This bill is identical to your other request (LRB–1999/1), except that it applies only to
pharmacists.  Please review the seven activities described in the analysis.  Are all of
them relevant to pharmacists?  For example, would a pharmacist be involved in
withholding or withdrawing nutrition or hydration?  If not, you may want to revise the
bill so that it only applies to activities in which pharmacists may be involved.  Of
course, if there is some uncertainty about a pharmacist’s involvement, you could
continue to include them in the bill.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  mark.kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


